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Public’s Help Needed in Identifying Second Person of Interest in Hate Crime 

Investigation 
 

San Diego – New information has been received from the public and the police department is 
asking for additional help in identifying a second person of interest. 

On January 23, 2021, Black Lives Matter signs were vandalized at Rich’s nightclub located at 1051 
University Avenue and the University Christian Church located at 3900 Cleveland Avenue.  These 
criminal acts are being investigated as hate crimes.  Yesterday, an image of a person of interest 
was released to the public.  We are asking for the public’s help again in identifying a second 
person of interest.  The second person is highlighted in the image below. 

Hate has no place in our community.  Anyone with information is encouraged to call the San 
Diego Police Department Western Division at 619-692-4800. 
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